
The Education Committee 
Met July 30th, 2024 at 5:15 pm 

In the Church Library 

Those in attendance were Pastor Beth Macha, Cheryl Kruschke, Jeanette Kootaka, Becky 
Jenko, and Karen Zahn. 

Karen Zahn called the meeting to order and had opening prayer. The 2024-2025 Sunday 
School program was discussed.  Sunday School Rally Day is September 8th, 2024 after Church 
Service.  Karen Zahn will see that post cards are sent out to our students with the date and time 
of the classes.  This is the second year for our conferment’s (Harold Wirtz, Brayden Blazek, and 
Haylee Kuchenbecker). Becky Jenko is our only teacher, so far this year.  Men and women of 
the congregation are asked to consider teaching our children and youth, as they are our future.  
We also need folks to assist our teachers.  Becky Jenko has adequate teaching material this year, 
but will ask if more is needed.  The Christmas Season will be here soon, so we need to consider 
a program with the children—suggestions and help are needed. 

Our next meeting is September 26th, 2024 at 5:45 pm in the Church Library.  All are 
welcome to attend. 

We closed with the Lord's Prayer. 

Respectfully submitted by Jeanette Kootaka 

Secretary, Education Committee 

Carol Suring
Cross-Out


